
Special Notice for Availability of Unregulated Contaminant Monitoring Data 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 

 
Availability of Monitoring Data for Unregulated Contaminants for Eastern Illinois University 

 

Our water system has sampled for a series of unregulated contaminants.  Unregulated contaminants are those that 

don’t yet have a drinking water standard set by EPA. The purpose of monitoring for these contaminants is to help EPA 

decide whether the contaminants should have a standard.  As our customers, you have a right to know that these data 

are available.  If you are interested in examining the results, please contact Plumbing Foreman, Aaron Kemper at 217-

581-3520 or 408 W Hayes, Charleston, IL 61920 

 

This notice is being sent to you by Eastern Illinois University. State Water System ID# IL0295500 

 

 

Date distributed: 2/3/2025 


